FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12™ STREET S.W.
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MASS MEDIA BUREAU : PROCESSING ENGINEER: Tung Bui
AUDIO SERVICES DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
TECHNICAL PROCESSING GROUP : FACSIMILE: (202} 418-1410
APPLICATION STATUS: {202} 418-2730 MAIL STOP; 180083
HOME PAGE: WWW.FCC.GOV/MMB/ASD/ INTERNET ADDRESS: tbui@fcc.gov
Minnesota Public Radio

45 East Seventh Street

Saint Paul, MN 55101

In Re: KCRB (FM), Bemidji, MN
_— ] . Facility ID #42970 _ _
Minnesota Public Radio
BMPED-20011114ABQ

Dear Applicant:

This letter refers to the above-captioned minor change application to modify antenna height, and
to relocate the proposed facility.

Pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 17.4(a), any proposed construction of a new antenna structure or proposed
alteration of an existing antenna structure that requires notification to the Federal Aviation
Administration (FAA) requires registration with the Commission prior to the proposed construction
or alteration. Our records indicate that the proposed antenna structure has not been registered with
the Commission. FCC antenna structure registration may be accomplished electronically via the
Internet at http://www.fcc.gov/wtb/antenna/, or by sending a completed FCC Form 854,
Application for Antenna Structure Registration, to:

Federal Communications Commission
Information Processing Branch

1270 Fairfield Road

Gettysburg, PA 17325-7245,

Please note that FAA approval is necessary in order to obtain FCC antenna structure registration.
Following FCC registration of the antenna structure, a curative amendment to the application,
which includes the antenna structure registration number, must be submitted to the Commission so
that processing of your application may be completed. If the antenna structure cannot be registered
within 30 days of the date of this letter, the applicant must notify the Audio Services Division
(ASD), in writing, concerning the delay.




[n response to customer feedback regarding delays in processing of applications with certain
minor deficiencies, we have created an Amendment Processing Team to quickly grant
applications requiring only minor curative amendments. To facilitate expeditious grant of the
application, please send a courtesy copy of your curative amendment to:

Federal Communications Commission
Amendment Processing Team, Mail Stop 1800-B3
445 12™ St., SW, Rm. 2-B450

Washington, DC 20554

In addition, to inform the staff of the filing of the amendment, feel free to send an e-mail to
apt@jfcc.gov, or fax a copy of the amendment to the Amendment Processing Team at 202-418-
1410. Further action on the subject application will be withheld for a period of thirty days from
the date of this letter to provide an opportunity to respond. Failure to respond within this time
period will result in the dismissal of the application pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 73.3568(b). Please
note that amendments must be filed in the same manner as the original application.

Sincerely,

Sflrkitfo ] (3
Rodolfo F. Bonacci '
Supervisory Engineer

Audio Services Division
- Mass Media Bureau

cc: Todd Stansbury, Esq.




